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There are no new policy announcements from the Intellectual Property Office or 
notification of recent additions to the British Library to appear in this edition of the 
Patents Journal special notices for journal 6668 
 
For further information on Patents Journal special notices, please visit the following 
site - https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/patents-journal-special-notices-
2017 
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